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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 	
Iḷisaġvik College Board of Trustees Utqiagvik Seat Vacancy
(August 2, 2023, Utqiagvik, Alaska) The Iḷisaġvik College Board of Trustees Utqiagvik  seat is expiring soon. We are soliciting for applicants to fill a five (5) year term which expires on December 31, 2028. Interested residents are encouraged to submit letters of interest by September 1, 2023. Please submit your letters of interest to your local City Council office or postmarked by September 1, 2023 and mailed to:
City of Utqiagvik
P.O. Box 629
Barrow, Alaska 99723

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Clarissa Pelia, Executive Assistant to the President Board Secretary, at 907-852-1820, or email clarissa.pelia@ilisagvik.edu.

About Iḷisaġvik College
Located in the northernmost point of Alaska, Iḷisaġvik College is a two-year accredited tribal college as well as a candidate for baccalaureate that provides quality post-secondary academic, career and technical education in a learning environment that perpetuates and strengthens Iñupiat culture, language, values and traditions. Iḷisaġvik College is a public, non-profit organization. If you wish to donate to Iḷisaġvik, your donation is tax deductible.
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